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approach is a bit of both. But
more, your approach is

honest, real and fun. There's
no frilly stuff in your songs like

other "self-help" folk-artists
out there. What you do, is you

take situations that have
effected many people and put

your heart into it. From the
ridiculous to the sad to the
beautiful. I appreciate this
type of content more these

days than I used to. To
commentate on your music as

an album, which is what I
really want to do is to say I

love the songs, love your live
shows, love everything about

your music, but you really
need to put in the work in

person, to earn the love. You
can't just drop a bunch of
amazing music and expect
people to buy it. Go out and
tour, meet the fans, get their

support and show us that
you're doing something

worthwhile. It's a little bit
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more than what your music
sounds like and gives you

credibility. Well done! I hope
you just make music and

continue to do what you love.
Keep on being you!
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